Kentucky High School Athletic Associafion h

Memorandum

TO:

FROM: { T ST | |
Brigid L. DeVries Executive A331stant Commissioner g . /
* L m..f.g)i
DATE: February 19, 2001 :

RE: Danville High School Title IX Materials

We have requested the supplemental information and materials submitted in response to
the KHSAA’s November 17, 2000 Final Title IX audit report be reviewed by the appropriate
audit personnel. Regarding the scheduling of prime time contests for girls’ teams, the school has
provided the information requested. The school has also stated that additional action is being
taken regarding this issue. The school will provide additional information on or before June 30,
2001. The school has also prov1ded the mformatlon requested regardmg select1on of
cheerleaders o - : =

Other 1nformat1on requested is not due untll Apnl 15 2001 (fea31bﬂ1ty study/student
managers; improvements to softball facility; and uniform replacement policy). The KHSAA will
review the school’s file and correspond with the school regardmg the completeness of the
mforrnatlon submitted after June 30 2001

XC: Danny Reeves

2280 Executive Drive
Lexington, Kentucky 40505
(859) 299-b472  Fax (853) 293-5999 j




GREENEBAUM DOLL & MCDONALD pLLC

MEMORANDUM
January 29, 2001
To: Louis Stout, Commissioner _ Telephone: (859) 288-4664
Brigid DeVries, Executive Assist. Commissioner Fax: (859)255-2742

E-Mail: der@gdm.com
FROM: Danny C. Reeves, Legal Counsel 15 {2

RE: Danville High School Supplemental Title IX Materials

I have reviewed the supplemental information and materials submitted in response to the
KHSAA’s November 17, 2000 Final Title IX audit report. Regarding the scheduling of prime time

‘contests for girls’ teams, the school has provided the information requested. The school has also

stated that additional action is being taken regarding this issue. The school will provide additional
information on or before June 30, 2001. The school has also provided the information requested
regarding selection of cheerleaders.

Other information requested is not due until April 15, 2001 (feasibility study/student
managers; improvements to softball facility; and uniform replacement policy). Accordingly, the
KHSAA should wait until this and other information has been submitted (June 30, 2001) to continue
its review of the school’s file and correspond with the school regarding the completeness of the

- information submitted.

LEX:548144.1

333 WEST VINE STREET, SUITE 1400, LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY 40507-1665



